
Homework -September 30th – October 4th

Messages:

• Picture day will be on Friday, October 4th.

New sights words this week

no so     go     going
Monday parent’s initials _____

1. We continue to practice printing properly in 2 spaces.  On the 

next page practice printing uppercase and lowercase Mm’s.  

Remember to use a pencil.

2. RAH –RAH books are coming home tonight. Please see the 

attached note.  Read a book from your folder. Remember to 

point to the words when you read. Folders may stay home until 

Thursday.    Happy reading!

3. Math – Count by 2’s to 20.  Practice doing this a few times.

4. Read the –in family words.

5. Have someone at home sign your dictation book and return it 

tomorrow.  Good job, Grade one!

Tuesday parent’s initials _____

1. On the next page practice printing the letter Nn.

2. Math – Count how many windows are in your house.

3. Practice spelling the –in family words.

4. RAH-RAH –Read the second book in your folder.  Remember to color in the book title on 

the page provided.

Wednesday parent’s initials _____

1. On the next page practice printing the letter Oo.

2. Math – Practice counting backwards from 15 then try backwards from 20.

3. Sight words – practice reading all of your sight words.  Remember to bring your cards 

back tomorrow so we can add more.

4. Practice the –in family words.

5. RAH-RAH- Reread a book from your folder.  Remember to point to the words as you read.  

Return your folder tomorrow so I can change your books.

Thursday parent’s initials _____

1. On the next page practice printing the letter Pp.

2. Practice spelling the –in family words.  We will have a dictation quiz tomorrow.

3. Have someone at home call out numbers from 0-20.  Practice printing them.

4. Library – we did not visit the library last week.  If you did not return your book from two 

weeks ago please bring it tomorrow.

5. There will be popcorn for sale tomorrow.  $2/bag.

6. Tomorrow is picture day! Don’t forget your smiles!

in family

bin fin kin

pin win sin

chin thin grin



September 2019
Dear Parents,

Today we are going to begin our RAH RAH (Read At Home)
program.

Students will be bringing home 2 books from our classroom library
at the beginning of each week. These books are to be returned
to school, along with the folder on Thursday. The books will be
within a reading level suited for your child. Please enjoy the
books by encouraging your child to read them on his/her own. If

the books are challenging you may echo read / share the
reading.

After the books are read, your child is to lightly colour in the book
titles on the recording page. This will ensure that your child will
get different books the next week.

The purpose of this program is to encourage a love of books, and
have your child reading at his/her level, which will in turn improve

reading skills.

Happy Reading,

Mrs. Stewart

RAH RAH




